Sandra Van Vlymen
649 W. Banta Rd.
Indianapolis, IN 46217
(317) 490-8796

Letter of recommendation for Tom Lamatrice, TFL Development.

e I contracted with TFL Development to repair a hurricane damaged home at
117 Roselle Ct. in Port Charlotte, F1. TFL was recommended by a neighbor
who had hired him to build a garage. Tom and his crew were responsible for
all interior and exterior painting, drywall, insulation and ceiling replacement
in one room, replastering the ceiling throughout the home, all exterior
damage such as soffits and gutters and replacing all of our windows and the
front door.

I found Tom and his crew to be excellent at their craft. All of the work was
completed with attention to detail and complete satisfaction. Tom was very
accessible, especially considering that most of our interaction was long
distance.

We were so pleased with the work Tom Lamatrice completed for our insured
damage that we hired TFL for other improvements that were not related to
the hurricane repairs. This house has never looked so good!

O —

i Vi

Sandra Van Vlymen




